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Unitil Service Corp.

July 9, 2010

BY OVERNIGHT MAIL

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. DA 07-026

Dear Director Howland:

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket is an original
and six copies of the executed contract between Northern Utilities, Inc.
and Granite State Gas Transmission, Inc. for the operation and
maintenance of certain measurement and pressure regulation facilities
located within the states of New Hampshire and Maine. Please note
that this contract was executed on November 1, 2007, prior to the
acquisition of Northern and Granite by Unitil Corporation. It has come
to my attention that the executed version of this contract had not been
previously filed with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

~bereIy,

ci~
Gary ~p?er
Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc.

Enclosure

cc: Steve Frink, Assistant Director, Gas and Water Division
Gary Epler
Chief Regulatory Counsel

6 Liberty Lane West
mpton, NH 03842-1720

Phone: 603-773-6440
Fax: 603-773-6640
Email: epler@unitil.com


